
This half term Year Four will be learning about the following topics:
	Literacy
	Big Writing linked to our Roman topic including job application to be a Roman soldier and diary entries of a Roman centurion. A range of grammar work including the use of conjunctions and recognising clauses in sentences. Punctuation including commas and their use in sentences. Different spelling strategies including adding different suffixes.

	Numeracy
	Children will convert units of measurements and find the relationship between them. We will be translating 2D shape translations and reading coordinates.  We will also study fractions, decimals and rounding, as well as consolidate our knowledge of multiplication facts for the 2-12 times tables and their related division facts. 

	Science
	This half term we are studying ‘Living things and their habitats’.  We will be identifying different habitats and the organisms that live there, and how these organisms/animals are suited to specific environments.  We will also be using keys to identify organisms and identifying food chains

	ICT
	We will be forcing on developing computational and programming skills using Scratch, developing the basics covered in Year 3 and creating our own maths quizzes.
Learning about key aspects of E-Safety, practising touch typing and using features of Word to present our work. 

	History
	We will continue our Roman topic looking at life as a Roman soldier in the powerful Roman army, including studying training and defence techniques, weapons and armour.  We will also be learning about Boudicca’s Revolt and Roman architecture.

	D.T.
	Linked to our Roman topic, we will be studying Food and Nutrition.  We will be creating food items using traditional Roman recipes.

	P.E.
	Tag Rugby.
Indoor PE in the hall using apparatus with Mrs Webb. 

	Music
	Further development of the singing voice and exploring pentatonic scales.
Christmas Concerts and performances. 

	R.E.
	Religious Journeys people make, linking to journeys made by Mary and Joseph at Christmas time.  Pilgrimages to places of worship, taught by Mrs Webb. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Anti- bullying awareness and issues relating to this. We will link this with our ICT work in E-safety.
Getting on and falling out and strategies to deal with difficult situations. 


Homework, usually English, Maths and Topic/Science will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. 
Times tables and spelling tests will take place every Friday. 
The PE sessions will be on Wednesday afternoons and Thursday mornings; a suitable outdoor and indoor kit is needed for these lessons, please think about something suitable for the winter weather. 
Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: A blue cartridge pen with spare refills, pencil, ruler and eraser. They also require a named water bottle. 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Mrs Santer
Well Green Primary School








